
Reach South CEO Mr Dean Ashton  

 
 

                                                
 
DATE: 27/03/2023 

 
 
 
 
   
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Stoke Damerel Primary Academy has been holding a games/reading after school club (3.30pm-4.30pm) for 
children from years 1,2,3,4,5&6, since September.  

We would like to give new students a fair opportunity to experience the club in the New Year. The club is first 
come, first serve basis so please contact as soon as you know your child would like to attend.  

The club will take place over 13 weeks starting on Tuesday 18th April until Tuesday 18th July  (excluding 
Tuesday 30th May). There is no cost but there is a limit of only 20 children who can attend.  

If you would like your child to attend please email admin@sdps.plymouth.sch.uk or call us on 01752 567686. 

 

If you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate in contacting.  

 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
Lauren Clark  
 
Administrator  

Stoke Damerel Primary Academy 

Collingwood Road, Stoke 

Plymouth, PL1 5PA 

 

Interim Head Teacher:  Annie Blackie 

Tel:  01752 567686 

E-mail:  admin@sdps.plymouth.sch.uk  

Website:  www.sdps.co.uk  


